

MediaAdvisory

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 30, 2008 No. 08-30

MEDIA CONTACT: GARY SOMERSET 202.512.1957, 202.355.3997 cell gsomerset@gpo.gov

ONE OF THE MILITARY'S HIGHLY **DECORATED WOMEN TO SPEAK AT GPO VETERAN'S EVENT**

WHAT:

The U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO) will hold Veterans Day ceremonies to honor GPO employees and their family members who have/and are serving our country. There will be a wreath laying ceremony and a moment of reflection at GPO's memorial to veterans. A program will follow in Harding Hall with special guests: Brigadier General Wilma L. Vaught, The U.S. Navy's Deputy Chaplain Commander Raymond J. Houk and U.S. Capitol Police Ceremonial Unit.

WHO:

Brigadier General Wilma L. Vaught, President of the Board of Directors for the Women in Military Service for America Memorial Foundation, Inc.

Robert C. Tapella, Public Printer of the United States

George E. Lord, Chairman of the Joint Council of Unions

Commander Raymond J. Houk, U.S. Navy Deputy Chaplain

WHEN:

Thursday, November 6, 2008 9:30 a.m. Wreath Laying at Memorial (GPO Bookstore Landing) 10:00 a.m. Harding Hall

WHERE:

U.S. Government Printing Office 732 North Capitol Street, NW Washington, DC 20401

ABOUT GPO:

The U.S. Government Printing Office is the Federal Government's primary centralized resource for gathering, cataloging, producing, providing, authenticating, and preserving published U.S. Government information in all its forms. GPO is responsible for the production and distribution of information products and services for all three Branches of the Federal Government. In addition to publication sales, GPO makes Government information available at no cost to the public through GPO Access (www.gpoaccess.gov), and through partnerships with more than 1,250 libraries nationwide participating in the Federal Depository Library Program. For more information, please visit www.gpo.gov.

###